Congregación Cristiana de los Testigos de Jehová

Apartado Postal 895, 06002 México, D.F. Tel. +52 55-5858-0100 Fax +52 55-5133-3089 www.jw.org/contact

February 2, 2016

TO THE COORDINATORS OF THE BODY OF ELDERS

Re: School for Congregation Elders

Dear brothers:

As you well know, appointed elders will be invited to attend the School for Congregation Elders starting in 2016. It will be continue for several months to include all the elders from Mexico and Central America.

We will program several dates for the school in large and mid-size cities to benefit those who will have some difficulties in attending due to their schedules. The invitation letters for most elders will be sent to the congregation e-mail address. We kindly ask you to please give them to the elders that have been invited the same week that you receive them.

We look forward to attending the school, through which the faithful and discreet slave will impart spiritual encouragement and excellent instruction. If you have any questions, you can send a message to our inbox: Escuelas.MX@jw.org or you can call the Service Department – Schools Section at the extensions: 14270 and/or 14225. We thank you for your attention and support in this important matter.

Your brothers, Congregación Cristiana de los Testigos de Jehová

c: Circuit overseers Field Training School Instructor